
The 5th grade teachers are looking forward to meeting you for the 
2023-2024 school year! 

4 “Mead” Spiral Binder notebooks 
1 set of over the ear headphones or earbuds
1 Pair of scissors
1 Ruler
1 box of color pencils/markers
1 Individual pencil sharpener
4 Ballpoint pens
2 Thin sharpies 
2 Glue sticks
Sticky Notes
Clorox Wipes (bleach free)

Your child will be given supplies regardless of whether you 
choose to purchase these supplies or not. 

Please have your child bring their supplies on the first day of 
school and write their name or initials on each item. 

Thank you and have a wonderful summer,
The 5th Grade Team
Mrs. Wilson, Mr. Ledden, and Mrs. Skoug


